FORGING EXCELLENCE, FORMING MEN OF CHARACTER

Tel. No.: (033)-320-7442/ (033)-5086891/ (033)-5000200 Email: info@parefwestbridge.edu.ph

July 7, 2024

Dear Parents,

It's been an amazing first week of school!

At Westbridge, our mission is to cultivate young men of integrity who strive for excellence in everything they do. We are committed to fostering an environment where students not only excel academically but also develop the character and skills necessary to become responsible individuals, reflecting our mission and vision.

During this first week, the boys have been diligently reviewing and rehearsing the school rules. They were also warmly welcomed by the Student Council Officers, which helps foster a strong sense of community and friendship among students.

We also sincerely appreciate your cooperation and support in ensuring a smooth first day of school. Attached to this letter, you will find a list of our school officers and some important guidelines. These are designed to help us all work together seamlessly and to provide the best possible experience for your son/s. Thank you for entrusting us with your son's education. We look forward to a wonderful year ahead and to working collaboratively with you to nurture men of character.

Warm regards,

Dennis Adolacion Executive Director